
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 Wednesday 22nd November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have arranged for a Family Learning Workshop to take place within our school. The seasonal craft workshop 

is winter themed, and will be delivered by the staff from Adult, Community and Family Learning (AFL). This is 

open to all KS1 parents/carers and children within school. This will be a great opportunity for you and your child 

to take part in this interactive session together. 

The 2 hour session will be held on Wednesday 6th December 1pm – 3pm in our mobile classroom. Please arrive 10 

minutes early to allow the session to start promptly. As the session has a maximum capacity and we want to 

enable as many families as possible to attend the workshop, we politely request that only one adult attends with 

each child. 

Places are limited, but if you would like to attend please fill in the slip below and return to school by           

Friday 1st December. Once we have received your reply slip you will receive an email from school confirming 

your place in the workshop. 

Please note - Should the workshop prove to be popular and well oversubscribed, we will arrange for a second 

workshop to be organised in the future. 

Thanks for your continued support, 

 

Mr N Glover 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like to attend the KS1 Winter Craft workshop with AFL on Wednesday 6th December 2023. 

Name of child ______________________________ Class____________ 

Name of adult attending the workshop____________________________ 

Relationship to the child_______________________________________ 

Parent/Carer signature _________________________________________ 

 

Return to school no later than 1st December 2023, thankyou. 
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